
Dear City of Deadwood,

Please consider this letter the official request for disbursement of $3,000 to Northern
Hills Alliance for Children from the City of Deadwood. Thank you very much for your
generous support of our community’s youngest citizens.

All the best,
Kaylee Linn-Wellford
Administrator
director@nhfirststep.com


